Paul White

From:

Sent: 31 March 2014 11:24

To: LDF Consultation

Subject: Bradford Core Strategy Publication Draft
Attachments: TR1, TR3, TR4 and TR5.doc SCd.doc

Dear Sirf Madam,

Please find enclosed North Yorkshire County Council’s Highways response to the above document, we do not wish
to make any objections, but have identified the above policies which identify the need to address Cross Boundary
issues through strategic planning, this is an approach which NYCC highways would support.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you require further information.

Kind Regards

Burnham

Senior Engineer- LOF

[x]:

Plan ahead for the Tour de France in North Yorkshire on the 5 and 6 July. Keep up to date with

Access iﬂ-ur muni council services online 24 hours a day, 7 days a week at

WARNING

Any opinions or statements expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual and not necessarily
those of North Yorkshire County Council.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and solely for the use of the intended
recipient. If you receive this in error, please do not disclose any information to anyone, notify the
sender at the above address and then destroy all copies.

North Yorkshire County Council's computer systems and communications may be monitored to
ensure effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. All GCSX traffic may be
subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.
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Although we have endeavoured to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are free from any
virus we would advise you to take any necessary steps to ensure that they are actually virus free.

If you receive an automatic response stating that the recipient is away from the office and you
wish to request information under either the Freedom of Information Act, the Data Protection Act

or the Environmental Information Regulations please forward your request by e-mail to the Data
Management Team ﬂwhn will process your reguest.

North Yorkshire County Council.



